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Planning Department <planning@edcgov.us>

Conditional Use Permit S16-0008 Leaning tree Lodge

1 message

Sandra Atkins <sandragatkins@gmail.com> Wed, May 9, 2018 at 8:43 AM
To: planning@edcgov.us

Good Morning,
| am writing in regards to the request of a special use permit for Cara Nelson on Leaning tree Road. | reside on Lone Star

Mine Road which is accessed by Still Meadows Road. The Nelson recently joined our Still Meadows Home Owners
Association but have be holding events at their residence for several years. | am concerned about the wear and tear on
our private, one lane road and have safety concerns regarding emergency vehicle access.

| am empathetic to the Nelson's desire to utilize their beautiful property as a source of income but there are potential
issues that need to be addressed for the safety of our residents and maintenance of our roads.

Thank you for your time,

Sandra Atkins

3240 Lone Star Mine Road

530-306-3776
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Planning Department <planning@edcgov.us>

Fwd: Pumpkin patch day

1 message

Evan Mattes <evan.mattes@edcgov.us> Wed, May 9, 2018 at 10:15 AM
To: Planning Department <planning@edcgov.us>

---------- Forwarded message ----------

From: Cara Nelson <theleaningtreelodge@gmail.com>
Date: Wed, May 9, 2018 at 10:00 AM

Subject: Re: Pumpkin patch day

To: Evan Mattes <evan.mattes@edcgov.us>

This comment was also received yesterday and we would love for people to see something positive. Please post .

On May 9, 2018, at 9:07 AM, Cara Nelson <theleaningtreelodge@gmail.com> wrote:

Begin forwarded message:

From: Jen Sodestrom <jens@vintagegrace.org>
Date: May 8, 2018 at 3:55:07 PM PDT

To: theleaningtreelodge@gmail.com

Subject: Pumpkin patch day

To whom it may concern:

This letter is to share about the amazing time we had when we hosted an event at the The
Leaning Tree Lodge Pumpkin Patch! About 25 kids and their families drove up the hill to push
pause on the busy-ness of life and simply enjoy the nature and fall air God had provided.
Each child was allowed to pick pumpkins, at no charge, and then invited into a slew of fun
activities!

They enjoyed hot chocolate, painted mini pumpkins, threw apples at a target one at a time,
and completed in three legged races with their parents.

It was full of laughter and smiles and gave our families a chance to meet each other and
create connections that would last much longer than a single event.

We would be beyond thrilled to do this on an annual basis and look forward to more sweet
memories being made!

With Gratefulness and gratitude,
Jen Sodestrom

Vintage Grace

Director of Kids Ministry

562-201-4583
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Sent from my iPhone
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Evan Mattes
Assistant Planner

County of El Dorado

Planning and Building Department

2850 Fairlane Court

Placerville, CA 95667

Office: (530) 621-5994 Fax: (530) 642-0508
evan.mattes@edcgov.com
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